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Message from Mrs. Gardiner  

Dear St. Jude Families, 

The final days of school are here, and the campus is buzzing with excite-
ment in anticipation of the end of the school year and the kids are excited 
too!!!  Below is the schedule for the last week of school: 

*2nd grade Living Rosary           May 22nd at 8:15 am 
*Talent Show                May 22nd at 1:30 pm 
*Field Day (1st-7th grade)           May 23rd 
*End of the Year Parties (1st-7th grade)     May 23rd 
*Last Day of School for 1st-7th grade      May 24th 
 
May 24th marks the last day of school for the 2022-2023 school 
year.  Below is information specific to this day: 

*Morning carpool will run as usual beginning at 7:25 am. 
*There will be no morning or afternoon buses. 
*Morning extension will operate as usual. 
*There will be no afternoon extension. 
*School Wide Mass will be in the Church at 8:30 am. 
*Awards Ceremony will begin immediately after Mass. 
*Parents are invited to join us for Mass and the Awards Ceremony. 
*Parents joining us for Mass and/or Awards please cue up and park beginning at 8:00 am as you would 
for carpool. Do not park and block carpool. 
* After the Awards Ceremony in the Church, students will walk back to homerooms for report card dis-
tribution.  
*Dismissal will be carpool only and should begin at approximately 10:00 am 
 
Thank you for your support throughout this school year!  We wish you a blessed and safe summer 
break, and we can’t wait to see you next year!   

One in Christ, 

Michelle Gardiner, M.ED. 
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Home and School 

FIELD DAY:  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! Please sign up for a slot here: https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/409084aaaa623a3fe3-sjsfield1#/ 
  
All students should have received a flyer designating his/her team color. Students are allowed to wear their 
choice of shorts (including athletic shorts) with their assigned team color shirt! TEAM SPIRIT IS ENCOUR-
AGED! Wear fun accessories in your team color: bows, headbands, bandanas, baseball caps, socks, wrist-
bands, etc! Let's have some FUN!  
  
USED UNIFORM SALE: Parents, mark your calendars!! The next Used Uniform Sale is July 9th from 9am -
12pm in the gym . This is a great opportunity to stock up on uniform items at amazing prices and support 
the St. Jude Home and School Association. If you have any items to donate, you can drop them off at the 
office or contact Ashley Territo at 225-610-4914 or Amanda Marshall at 225-333-0306 to make other ar-
rangements. 
  
SPIRIT WEAR: You will be able to order personalized student name labels (to label student uniforms and 
other items) through our Mabel’s Labels fundraiser throughout the summer! The labels ship directly to you 
and are laundry, dishwasher, and microwave safe. To order a personalized St. Jude School Logo Label pack, 
follow these steps: 
1. Visit campaigns.mabelslabels.com, select Support a Fundraiser, and enter St. Jude the Apostle School 
(Baton Rouge) 

2. Click on Combo Label Packs in the main menu 

3. Select Logo Label Pack 

4. Personalize and buy your labels with our logo! 

Athletics  

VOLLEYBALL: Please see the attached flyer for a volleyball clinic SJS is hosting this summer for our rising 3rd-
6th Graders. All information is on the flyer! 
  
FOOTBALL: If your child is interested in participating in football for the 2023- 2024 school year please sign 
up at the link below! 
  
Football Sign Up HERE 

CROSS COUNTRY: The cross country team will begin summer training on Monday, June 5th from 6pm-7pm at 
Highland Road Park.  Practices are Monday and Wednesday nights during the week and Saturday mornings 
on the weekends through the Summer.  This is our conditioning period in preparation for the season 
starting in August.  Please come train with us whether or not you plan on competing next school 
year.  Please use the link below to sign up for summer training. 
  
No fees are due until the season begins in August. You can reach out to Wes Ulrich 
at wulrich@appleguerin.com or 225-921-8744 for more information. 

 Cross Country Sign Up Here! 
  
 UNIFORMS: If you have ANY athletic uniforms please turn them into the front office labeled with your 
child's name.   
  
BOOSTER CLUB: We are excited to announce that registrations and sponsorships for the 2023 St. Jude 
Booster Club Golf Classic are now open.  All registrations and sponsorships are available for purchase online 
at www.stjudeboosterclub.com 

We hope to see you Monday September 25 at Santa Maria! 
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